COMMON COUNCIL June 10, 2019

The Common Council of the City of Wabash met in the Council
Chambers of the City Hall, Monday, June 10, 2019 in regular session.
The meeting was called to order by Mayor Long who presided, and the
Pledge of Allegiance was given in unison.

Reverend Rick Carder of Whites Residential gave the prayer.
The roll was answered by 7 members.

The minutes of the meeting held May 28,2019 were approved as
circulated. Council Member Adams made a motion to accept the
minutes. Council Member Greene seconded the motion. On call of the

roll the vote was as follows:

7 Ayes
Motion Carried

NEW BUSINESS:

Kyle Weiland gave a presentation on Wabash High School.
Council Member Doug Adams was presented with the Face of
Sportsmanship Pin and a plaque honoring him for his help in creating a
unified track team at the high school.

Jenna Terry gave a presentation on Wabash Historical Museum.

OTHER BUSINESS:

Mayor Long gave an update on the recycling.

First Friday in July — July 5 will also be the City Fireworks.



ADJOURN:

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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